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Kingston upon Hull 
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Tel: (01482) 838968 
Fax: (01482) 820369 

 

Head of School: Mr J Raw 

 

 

9th July 

 

Dear Parent 

 

In September, lunchtimes will be organised differently to comply with the 

government’s guidelines for the full return of children to school. Lunch will be served 

to the children in their classrooms, so as to maintain each class as its own bubble. 

However, we will still be providing a hot meal option for children each day. In addition 

there will be a vegetarian option and a daily sandwich option. 

Below is the menu for the first 3 days back, from Wednesday 9th September to 

Friday 11th September. Following this a more regular menu will be published for the 

remainder of the half term and additional information will be given with regards to this 

at the time. 

In order for us to provide sufficient amounts of food for each of these days, if you 

wish for your child to stay a school dinner on any of these three days we require you 

to complete the following actions please: 

1. Choose from the 3 options available on each day 

2. Contact the school office before Friday 17th July to inform us of what lunches 

you require on each day. 

3. You do not need to contact us should your child be staying packed lunch. 

 

Day Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Hot option Chicken Ravioli and garlic 

bread 

Chicken tikka, rice and peas Fishcake, chips and beans 

Hot vegetarian option Cheese ravioli and garlic 

bread 

Quorn nuggets, rice and 

peas 

Vegetarian fish fingers, chips 

and beans 

Sandwich option Tuna, cheese, ham Tuna, cheese, ham Tuna, cheese, ham 

Pudding One of: 

Fruit bags 

Brownies 

Flapjacks 

Jelly 

Yoghurts 

One of: 

Fruit bags 

Brownies 

Flapjacks 

Jelly 

Yoghurts 

One of: 

Fruit bags 

Brownies 

Flapjacks 

Jelly 

Yoghurts 
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Payment for school dinners will be made in the usual way through the School Money 

app. 

Thank you for your support with this in advance. If you have any questions, please 

do not hesitate to call the school and we will provide any support we can. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J. Raw 


